From: Salter, Shannon PREM:EX (Shannon.Salter@gov.bc.ca)

To: Machell, Aileen PREM:EX (Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca); Smith, Matt PREM:EX
(Matt.Smith@gov.bc.ca); Sieben, Mark PREM:EX (Mark.Sieben(@gov.bc.ca)
Subject: RE: Final release

Sent: 11/25/2022 23:08:30

Message Body:

My understanding from the meeting is that they didn't want to preclude Indigenous organizations or nations from developing their
own pilots.s.13
s.13

From: Machell, Aileen PREM:EX <Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: November 25, 2022 3:06 PM

To: Salter, Shannon PREM:EX <Shannon.Salter@gov.bc.ca>; Smith, Matt PREM:EX <Matt.Smith@gov.bc.ca>; Sieben, Mark
PREM:EX <Mark.Sieben@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: Final release

Importance: High

.13 The release has gone out with the mention already.

From: Andrea Glickman <andrea(@ubcic.bc.ca>

Sent: November 25, 2022 2:46 PM

To: Machell, Aileen PREM:EX <Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Final release

Importance: High

[EXTERNAL] This email came from an external source. Only open attachments or links that you are expecting from a known
sender.

Thank you very much- what is this new part that was added "consideration of a possible partner-led pilot."

s.16

From: Machell, Aileen PREM:EX <Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: November 25, 2022 2:39 PM

To: Andrea Glickman <andrea@ubcic.bc.ca>

Subject: Final release

Get Outlook for
s.15
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